
From: Chris Balch <chris1953balch@gmail.com>  
Sent: Monday, December 7, 2020 9:24 AM 
To: ~House Science Technology and Energy <HouseScienceTechnologyandEnergy@leg.state.nh.us>; 
PUC: <PUC@puc.nh.gov> 
Subject: Docket No. DE 20-092 

 

EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the 
sender. 

 
For the sake of the people and planet, we must improve energy efficiency in NH. 
Ultimately, this will lower costs for ratepayers as well as reduce demand on resources. 
 

 

It is an embarrassment that our state, which ostensibly prides itself on frugality, 
squanders resources as we do. 
 

Former Representative Chris Balch 

Wilton, NH 

“Better a cruel truth than a comfortable delusion.” - Edward Abbey 
 

Balch Boats https://www.facebook.com/chrisbalchboats?ref=br_rs 

 

ResistSupply101  www.etsy.com/shop/ResistSupply101 
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